
          
              Class 1 Newsletter 

        Staff in Class One - Mrs P. Reynolds – Class teacher/Deputy Head. 

   Mrs Parr – High Level Teaching Assistant.  Mrs Moodie – Supply teacher for EYFS/KS1 

                    

                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PE       
Please make sure PE kits are brought into school every Monday and we will 

send them home on a Friday.  

Please can all items of clothing have children’s names on them especially PE 

kits? It can be quite a challenge sorting out clothing at the end of a PE session!           

Many thanks. 

                                  Autumn Term 2019 
                   Welcome back and a big welcome to our new reception.               
                                        This term our topic is OUR WORLD 
Children take part in a creative curriculum and learn through practical activities in the classroom and in 

our outdoor learning environment. All lessons are differentiated and resourced, meeting the needs of all 

our learners in class one. 

Literacy - Looking at different stories with familiar settings, traditional tales and information texts.  

Phonics - Phases 2, 3. Children also take part in shared reading sessions, guided reading and individual 

reading. Reading books will be changed on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday. 

Numeracy -Numbers and place value, addition, subtraction, measures and geometry. 

Science – Seasonal change as well as animals including humans 

Computing – E-safety and technology in our lives. 

Topic – History, Geography, Art and DT. This term, children will be learning about their geographical 

position and learning about different continents and the Polar Regions. In art we will look at colour 

mixing and apply this technique in other areas of the topic curriculum. 

RE – New beginnings, Harvest, Christmas. We will also look at Bible stories. 

Spellings 
Year One 

These will be given out 
every Monday. Children 
will have a spelling quiz 
the following Monday.  

 
   

 

             DATES TO REMEMBER 
Class Assembly -Thursday 17th October. 

 

Tuesday 10th December/ Wednesday 11th 

December – EYFS/KS1 Nativity at 2.00pm 

Homework 
Year One children will be 

given homework every 
Friday and this will be 

due in by Wednesday of 
the following week. 

 

If you have any worries/concerns or want 

any more information, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs P. Reynolds 

 

 

   Indoor shoes 

All children need to 

have a pair of 

indoor shoes in 

school.  


